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Submissions on drug law reform available online 

The parliamentary inquiry into drug law reform has released its first batch of public submissions. 

The submissions are available from the Law Reform, Road and Community Safety Committee’s website. 

Further submissions are being processed and will become available as the inquiry progresses. 

The Committee is examining how effectively laws, procedures and regulations minimise drug-related harms. 

As part of the inquiry, the Committee will consider approaches to drug law reform in other Australian states 

and territories and overseas jurisdictions. 

It will also look at how other positive reforms could be adopted into Victorian law. 

More information on the inquiry is available online. 
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